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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
FOREIGN AGRICULTURAL SERVICE
OFFICE OF AGRICULTURAL ATTACHE

American Embassy, Mexico, D. F.

January 3, 1979

Dr. Richard Spjut, Botanist

Medicinal Plant Resources Laboratory
Beltsville Agricultural Research Center
Northeastern Region, USDA

Building 265, BARC-East

Beltsville, Maryland 20705

Dear Dr. Spjut:

We received your letter of December 18, 1978 and
are filing the necessary collecting and export
permit applications with the local authorities in
your behalf. Since this may take several weeks,
we would appreciate your providing us meanwhile
with your forwarding address in Baja Califormia
for submission of your permits upon receipt.

The three institutions which should receive your
herbarium specimens, are:

Instituto Nacional de Investigaciones
Forestales/SARH

Progreso No. 5, Viveros de Coyoacan

Mexico DF, Mexico

Instituto de Biologia, UNAM
Ciudad Universitaria
Mexico DF, Mexico

Universidad Autonoma de Chapingo
Chapingo, Edo. de Mexico, Mexico

Your accomplishment report should be referred to:

Consejo Nacional de Ciencia y Tecnologia
Av. Insurgentes Sur 1677
Mexico 20 DF, Mexico

Sincerely, )
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,Donald M. Nelson .
Agricultural Attacheé




